
 

 

 

 

Dear NWS Earle Family,  

Welcome to Naval Weapons Station Earle! 

My name is Roderick Williams and I am your new Ombudsman.  I am 
here to assist you and your family’s transition on board, and throughout your time here in New 
Jersey.  

Ombudsmen serve as a liaison between the command and the families of the Sailors.  I also 
have access to information and a network of resources including the Navy and Marine Corps 
Relief Society and Fleet and Family Support Centers.  I am a voluntary representative 
designated by the command to serve as an advocate to support and guide you and your family.  
I am committed to serving you with patience, professionalism, reliability, and confidentiality.  
Please be assured that an ombudsman follows strict guidelines of confidentiality, as required by 
the Navy Family Ombudsman Program.  

I am honored to serve as the Ombudsman for Naval Weapons Station Earle. Please don’t 
hesitate to contact me via phone call or e-mail during normal hours.  I am available 24 hours a 
day for emergencies.  My contact information is listed below.  I look forward to meeting you 
upon your arrival to the beautiful state of New Jersey!  

 

            Sincerely,  

            Mr. Roderick Williams 

            Naval Weapons Station Earle 

            OMBUDSMAN                                                                         
                                                                                     nwsearleombudsman01@gmail.com 

            (732) 573-5219 
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